
 

MID Y0169_24-2359_C   

June 28, 2024 
 
 
Physicians Health Plan (PHP) is rebranding to University of Michigan Health Plan to better align 
with our majority owner - University of Michigan Health. University of Michigan Health owns 90% of 
the health plan; Covenant HealthCare owns 10% of the health plan.   
 

With this name change, any reference to the previous name in your Provider Agreement will be 
updated to the new name shown below. 
 

PREVIOUS LEGAL NAME NEW LEGAL NAME 

Physicians Health Plan University of Michigan Health Plan 

PHP Medicare University of Michigan Health Medicare 

PHP Insurance Company University of Michigan Health Insurance Company 

PHP Service Company University of Michigan Health Service Company 

 
While our legal name has officially changed, we will launch our new brand in phases, beginning  
Aug. 30, 2024.   
 

Look for more information coming soon.  
 
We appreciate your partnership and look forward to what’s next.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dennis Reese 
President & CEO 
Physicians Health Plan  


